
Red Rose Primary School

13th June 2023

Dear Parents / Carers

Sensory Garden

Thank you so much to parents and grandparents who have continued to help dig the sensory garden. We will

be meeting for the final time on Friday morning to hopefully complete the digging. If you are able to join us,

please come along with your gardening gloves and a fork/spade.

We are now ready to start planting and the children are very excited. We wanted to reach out to see if anyone

had any spare plants that could be donated. We are hoping to create:

● A fruit garden

○ We have 2 apple trees and a couple of raspberry and blackcurrant bushes but anything

additional would be gratefully received.

● A vegetable patch

○ We have some courgettes, a pumpkin, suedes and a few other plants but anything in addition

would be gratefully received.

● A herb garden

○ We currently have some mint, but chives, lavender, rosemary, sage, thyme, basil etc would be

gratefully received.

● A flower area

○ Any flowering plants that would survive not being watered daily

● Bluebells and snowdrops

○ We would love to plant some bulbs ready for next spring

● Some shrubs

○ Any suitable shrubs that do not grow too big.

Please feel free to drop off any donations at the office.

Kind regards

Mrs A Brinton
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